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Chairman Thompson and Members of the Committee, 
 
I am in support of this important legislation concerning the qualifications of poll workers.  The right 
to vote is one of the fundamental principles of democracy, and it is essential that our elections are 
conducted fairly and efficiently.  Poll workers play a crucial role in ensuring that the voting process 
runs smoothly and that all eligible voters can exercise their rights.  It is imperative that we have a 
diverse and qualified pool of poll workers to assist in the elections process.  This includes 
individuals who are actively serving in the military or are enrolled in postsecondary education.  
These individuals bring a unique perspective and dedication to their role as poll workers and should 
not be disqualified based on their residency or voter status.  By passing this legislation, we can 
ensure that all eligible individuals can serve as poll workers and contribute to the integrity of our 
elections.  I urge you to support this bill and help strengthen our democratic process.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jaime Kissinger 
Precinct Committeewoman 
We the People of Kansas 
 
 


